

Date (CSS Member)	Message	Attached Documents
12/7/18 (Dr. Jon Warner)	<p>Dear Members of the Codman Shoulder Society,</p> <p>Attached please find a case presentation on my patient. Any comments or advice on this case would be greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for your help.</p> <p>Best Regards, Jon J.P. Warner, MD</p>	Codman Shoulder Society Case Presentation
12/8/18 (Dr. Joaquin Sanchez-Sotelo)	<p>Hi JP:</p> <p>Without taking excessive tension off the deltoid/acromion/spine, there is a low chance this problem will improve much. In order not to remove a well fixed base plate, maybe this is a good indication to (temporary) revision to a hemireverse (like Dr. Walch has suggested): remove the humeral component, leave the baseplate, maybe downsize the glenoid if you feel intraop will help with better tension, and only consider revision for implantation of a new humeral component months later.</p> <p>Best, Joaquin.</p>	
12/8/18 (Dr. Jon Warner)	<p>Great idea! Thanks Joaquin. You're the only one to answer so far. We'll have results of other cases shared with CSS and will report next year to all on these</p> <p>JPW</p>	
12/8/18 (Dr. Bassem Elhassan)	<p>Dear JP</p> <p>Tough case</p> <p>I agree with Joaquin though I would just take the glenosphere out, keep the stem, fix the acromion and deltoid, immobilize for 8 weeks and confirm by exam and CT scan bone healing and deltoid healing and then plan replantion.</p> <p>Keep us posted</p> <p>Cheers</p> <p>B 😊</p>	